Academic Staff Committee Minutes

Monday, October 25, 2004, 3:30-4:45

Secretary of the Faculty and Academic Staff Conference Room, CL825
(approved November 8, 2004)

 Present:  John Landrum, Samantha Surowiec, Ann Deprey, Mike Marinetti, Lucy Arendt, and Andy Speth 

Absent: Jane Lynch Swan

1. Call to order by Chair, John Landrum at 3:38

2.
Minutes of  October 11 were reviewed and approved

3.
Old Business

A. Proposed by-law changes: Mike Marinetti distributed copies of the email announcement which will go out to all Academic Staff next week regarding by-law changes.  This email will be followed by paper ballots.

B. Lucy reminded us to get our bios in and Samantha reminded us that we were to have our pictures taken on Nov. 1 at 9:30.

C. Lucy discussed the nomination process for the Regent’s Award for Excellence.

D. Technology Council feedback discussion began and will be taken up again at the next meeting.

E. Committee vacancies left by Anne Buttke have been filled as follows:  Legislative Committee will be Emily Rogers, Student Affairs Committee will be Linda Toonen, and Grant Winslow will take Anne’s place on the Campus Climate Committee.

4.
New Business

A.  We postponed a discussion on the “Learning Outside the Classroom” document until the next meeting.

B. Provost Hammersmith joined us.  Discussion followed on “Report Highlights from the Legislative Audit Bureau”.  We discussed the data on students who transfer from the technical schools into the UW System Schools and other budget items including staffing costs.

5.
Information Items

           A. System Academic Staff Reps report and other information of interest to academic staff is posted on the SOFAS website: http://www.uwgb.edu/sofas/
B.  The ASC meeting is held every other Monday from 3:30-4:45 in CL 825.  All meetings are open unless otherwise stated.

